
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/31/2017 5:14:44 PM
Subject: RE: Ronnie Burton

Assuming the Lt. Gov wants us to do this, can you please get the granddaughter’s contact information from Mr. 
Burton while I’m out next week and I will pick it up when I get back.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 5:04 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Ronnie Burton
 
Ronnie Burton (State Farm Agent in Anderson, says he knows Lt. Gov) is hoping the Lt. Gov can write a 
recommendation letter for his granddaughter (Alexandra Reagan Foster) for Law School. 864-269-5068
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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